
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  08/15/11 

Web Announcement 406 

Urgent:  One-Week Delay in Medicare/Medicaid 
Crossover Payments 
A recent technical issue has caused Medicare/Medicaid crossover claims 
processing to be delayed by one week.  Payments that would normally be 
paid to providers on Medicaid remittance advices dated Aug. 12, 2011, will 
appear on remittance advices dated Aug. 19, 2011. 

Thank you for your patience with this matter. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


